
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:1372
ANSWERED ON:27.11.2009
ATTACK ON GIRLS IN MANGALORE PUB
Aaron Rashid Shri J.M.

Will the Minister of WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) whether the National Commission for Women has submitted its report to the Government in connection with the attack on girls in
the Mangalore pub; and 

(b) if so, the facts thereof and the action taken thereon?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE OF THE MINISTRY OF WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT (SHRIMATI KRISHNA TIRATH) 

(a) & (b) The Chairperson, National Commission for Women had constituted a three member committee to investigate the incident of
attack on the girls in the Mangalore Pub. 

The recommendations of the committee were rejected by the Commission. 
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